
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
    Abigail Brooks 
    President 
 
    Chris Burns 
    Vice President 
 
    Scott Morrison 
    Treasurer 

    Sheila Mackintosh 
    Secretary 
 

    Directors 

    Jack Angell 

    Gerry Billings 

    Ron Bogle 

    Dan Burke 

    Bill Casey 

    Nan Haffenreffer 

    Kate Leary 

    Peter Lozier 

    Sandra Mataronas 

    Jenny Prior 

    Richard Ross 

    Heather Steers 

    Bill Theriault 

    Margaret Tirpaeck 

    Charlie Whipple 

 

    Administrative  

        Assistant 

    Holly Lippert 

 
          

            Sakonnet Preservation Association 
                    P.O. Box 945, Little Compton, RI  02837 
                         (401)  635-8800     sakonnetpreservation.org 
                                                                                                           
 
Dear 
  
 As you know, Sakonnet Preservation Association (SPA) is committed to 
preserving the unique character of Little Compton by protecting open 
space.  Thanks to the generosity of landowners like you and the dedication 
of our volunteer staff, we currently hold conservation easements and own 
fee properties totaling over 400 acres.  
 
During my visit on                     , I performed a visual inspection to monitor 
the activities on your property as they pertain to the terms of your 
conservation easement.  This letter will serve as a record that my 
monitoring did not reveal any activities that conflict with the terms of your 
easement.   A copy of this letter will be placed on file in SPA’s office as well 
as in our archives. 
 
To assist us in our easement administration and stewardship efforts in the 
future, please notify SPA of any anticipated changes in land ownership 
(such as a sale, transfer or least) or if you plan any construction, 
renovations or landscape improvements on your protected land.   
Depending on the terms of your easement, certain activities specified in 
your easement as reserved rights may require notice to and/or approval by 
SPA prior to undertaking the planned action.  Abby Brooks, SPA President, 
or Heather Steers, Stewardship Committee Chair, would be most willing to 
discuss the details of your easement with you.   In addition, please feel free 
to contact SPA about any land management issues relevant to your 
conserved land. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to land conservation in Little 
Compton and your generous support of SPA.  I wish you and your family 
the best in the coming year. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Monitor                                       Heather Steers, Stewardship Chair 
 


